
 

 

 

February 15, 2021 

 

Madam Chair Maggie McIntosh 

Appropriations Committee 

Room 121 

House Office Building 

Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 

Re: HB793- Local Governments - Income Tax Disparity Grants - Amounts 

 

Dear Madam Chair McIntosh and Members of the Appropriations Committee, 

 

Due to the veto override of HB737, we would like to withdraw HB793- Local Governments - Income Tax Disparity 

Grants – Amounts. Thank you for your consideration and please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may 

have. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Delegate Carl Anderton Jr. 

District 38B 


